
                  
  

Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic Multi Academy Trust. Registered address: Ist Floor, Loxley House, Riverside Business Park, Tottle Road, 
Nottingham NG2 1RT. A company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales (company number: 07743523) 

 

 

S A I N T  N O R B E R T ’ S  C A T H O L I C  V O L U N T A R Y  A C A D E M Y  
 

Principal: Mr A Dawson 
Tel:  01724 710249  
Fax:  01724 711436  
e-mail:  admin@stnorbertscrowle.co.uk 
website:  www.stnorbertscrowle.co.uk 

Address:  Fieldside  
Crowle  
Scunthorpe  
DN17 4HL 

 
 

M i s s i o n  S t a t e m e n t :  T o  l i v e ,  l o v e  a n d  l e a r n  i n  t h e  f o o t p r i n t s  o f  J e s u s .  
 
                

18th January 2024 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Reminder – Mufti Day and New Year Bingo 
The Friends of St Norbert’s PTA New Year Bingo will take place on Tuesday 23rd January. Doors will open from 6pm, 
with ‘eyes down’ at 6.30pm. Refreshments will be available together with a raffle, sweet shop and board games. 
 
Mufti Day for the Bingo will take place on Monday 22nd January; your child may come to school in non-uniform in 
exchange for a bingo prize. These could include: fancy goods or toys, chocolate, alcohol, whisky for the whisky board 
or items for a hamper. If your child is unable to participate due to financial constraints, please see me in confidence 
and I will make sure that everyone is included. 
 
Thank you for your support; as always, it is most appreciated. 
 
Reminder - School Photographer – Tuesday 30th January 
Please see my letter of 11th January for details of the School Photographer who will be in school on Tuesday 30th 
January. If you do not wish your child to be included, please let me know as soon as possible. Thank you. 
 
PGL Visit 
The last payment of £60 to complete the cost of your child’s PGL visit is due by 31st January; could you please arrange 
payment through Parentpay before this date. This will also be the last opportunity for you to organise bedding for your 
child through PGL; there is a separate payment item on Parentpay of £16.50 to do this. If you have not organised and 
paid for PGL bedding by 31st January, your child will need to take his/her own bedding to PGL for the visit.   
 
A meeting for parents will be arranged later this term to discuss the visit and to answer any questions or concerns you 
may have. Please do note in advance of the meeting that children will not be permitted to take mobile telephones or 
devices to PGL, as usual for school residential visits. 
 
Swimming Lessons - Children in Class 4 
Please see the separate letter and online link to give permission for your child to take part in Swimming lessons from 
next term. If you could give your permission as soon as you are able, this would be appreciated as details have to be 
sent to North Lincolnshire Council for them to organise swimming teachers. 
 



 
St Norbert’s Church Beetle Drive 
St Norbert’s Church has asked me to let you know about a Family Beetle Drive taking place in the church hall on 
Saturday 27th January. This will start at 2pm. The cost to join in is £2 per adult and £1 per child. Everyone will be 
welcome. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
A Dawson  
 


